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The Council of Deans met in regular session at 9:00 a.m. on Wednesday, January 25, 2017. 



 

approve was made and seconded. CoD voted to approve the 



 

students and provide the information to the Student Health Clinic. A letter from Dr. 

Pastor will go out to the campus today. 

 

7) S. Runge provided the Council with a draft for changes to the International Admissions 

standards. These changes were triggered by rule changes at the federal level and the 

campus needs to be in compliance by fall, 2017. Jane Ann Williams will elaborate on the 

admission standards when she presents at the February 1, 2017 CoD meeting.  

 

8) S. Runge passed out an Oregon State University Pathways Program for International 

Students document. This provides an example of the steps that the student may take in 

the pathway to gain full admission. UCA will need to develop a similar program with the 

potential involvement of every academic college. The Council will revisit the Pathways 

Program discussion when Jane Ann Williams presents at the February 1, 2017 meeting. 

This topic will also be discussed next week with Ms. Williams. 

 

9) S. Runge provided a handout to the Council membeƌƐ�ĂďŽƵƚ�hE���ƐŚĞǀŝůůĞ͛Ɛ�

Makerspace. EPIC is moving to the College of Business next year but will be maintained 

as an interdisciplinary program. The handout provides a good example for ways that we 

can enhance our EPIC program that is already in place. This would be a great 

ŽƉƉŽƌƚƵŶŝƚǇ�ƚŽ�ƵƐĞ�h��͛Ɛ�ŵĂŬĞƌƐƉĂĐĞ�ĂĐĂĚĞŵŝĐĂůůǇ͘� 

 

10) WƌŽǀŽƐƚ͛Ɛ��ŶŶŽƵŶĐĞŵĞŶƚƐ͗ 

 

 



 

 Faculty Handbook recommendations will be going to Faculty Senate soon. The 

biggest change will be the proposed linking of promotion to Associate Professor 

and Tenure.  

 


